
Recovery Communication #3 - 24 Jan 2025

From: Andrew Brick <andrew.brick@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
To: McCrae Recovery <mccraerecovery@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Fri, 24 Jan 2025 17:09:57 +1100
Attachments: McCrae community meeting notes 22.1.25.docx (35.74 kB)

Good afternoon, all,
We are working with VicSES to transition the management of the site from response to recovery to the Mornington
Peninsula Shire under agreed terms. This phase will see the Shire continue to provide support to you while the extensive
investigations continue.
Traffic update
The Department of Transport and Planning, in conjunction with the SES are working on reopening Pt Nepean Road. Speed
limits will be reduced for that section of road and fencing will be installed along the resident side of the road with water filled
barriers on the Bay Trail side. This is designed to stop people parking in the immediate vicinity. The re-opening of Pt Nepean
Road will reduce the through traffic that had been moving along the residential streets, making it safer for residents along those
streets. Traffic management for local McCrae roads/streets will remain in place until further notice.
Security update
CCTV cameras and signage is being installed today in several strategic locations. To complement the static surveillance, a
private security firm has been engaged to provide mobile patrols through the area, particularly at night. Victoria Police have
positioned a surveillance camera on Pt Nepean Road and have dedicated tasking for police units to patrol the area. As always,
if suspicious activity is observed, or people are seen inside the exclusion zone, please contact 000.
Investigation update
Beginning today, geotechnical experts are installing monitoring equipment within the exclusion zone. Information will be
provided back to council at intervals yet to be determined, however we will provide information back to you at the earliest
opportunity. This part of the investigation is critical to determining the viability of access to properties.
Communication update
A reminder for all affected residents, please use the email mccraerecovery@mornpen.vic.gov.au to pass on any observations
or questions you have about the recovery actions or any observations you have had. All queries about the Emergency Orders
should be directed to mbssupport@mornpen.vic.gov.au.
For the latest updates please refer to our website mornpen.vic.gov.au/mccraelandslide. including today’s statement from
the Mayor.
In the coming week we will provide details of the McCrae Landslide Recovery Committee that is being established to coordinate
recovery activities with you.
Please also find attached a summary of Tuesday’s community meeting include the full list of questions and answers.
The next update will be provided on Tuesday 28 January unless there is a major development over the long weekend.
Thank you

ANDREW BRICK (he/him) | Team Leader - Community Resilience and Emergency
Management
Email: andrew.brick@mornpen.vic.gov.au
Phone: 03 5950 1389
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 2 Queen Street, Mornington VIC 3931
Follow us on social media!

Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
the Traditional Custodians of these lands and waters.
We are committed to carbon neutrality.

MSC.5003.0001.8156


